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Policy Committee Report 
 
Our June and July meetings were very productive; the committee has finalized work on: 

1. All the policies being submitted tonight (JIC;IJOC;GDB; GBJ; ADC)  
2. The Committee has almost completed the review and subsequent updates of the “Related 

Policies” as a result of what the Board had adopted last winter.  The running list was included in 
last week's Committee packet and includes what policies have been reviewed.  We have also now 
added to the list the most recent “Related Policies” from the adoptions this past spring.  This is a 
new practice that the committee has started this year with the intention of making sure all policies 
are aligned and updated, it will be a working document that the Committee Chair will keep 
updated.  It will also help us in identifying policies that can be withdrawn to prevent redundancy. 

3. The NHDOE Required Policies audit has been completed and the results have been forwarded to 
the Business Office and Finance Committee; the policies identified to need review are being 
worked on. 

4. The initial Technology Audit was completed by doing a cursory search of the NHSBA Database 
and cross-referencing all policies that included the term “technology” with our current policies.  
The results have been forwarded to the Technology Committee and Nick Buroker, the Director of 
Technology, has also been working on a review of the district policies.  The intent is for the two 
to be cross referenced and a list indicating priority be reviewed by the Policy Committee in 
September’s meeting with the help of Nick. 

5. We have completed the edits on policies GBCD; IHAM; IHAM-R; JICK; JI.  These policies will 
be coming to the board once the policies currently under consideration are completed. 

6. The recent legislative changes that are related to public education (HB 1035; HB 1244; HB 1663; 
SB233; SB 234; SB 394; HB 1178) have been reviewed in committee and subsequent follow up 
with Administration regarding the start of the school year is complete.  The committee will be 
attending the Annual Policy Update Webinar this fall and any Policy changes related to 
legislation will be reviewed after that. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Brianne Lavallee 
Policy Committee Chair 


